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January 2022
03:   School resumes online
17:  No School - MLK Day
18:  Board meeting at 4:30
20:  Coffee with the Principal
21: Drive-thru Curriculum
Resources Distributed
24-26: HS/MS Final Exams
27: Virtual Parent Workshop

Login into MiSTAR to access

Students report cards

https://mistar.oakland.k12.mi

.us/PontiacAE/ParentPortal/

6th-12th Grade Final  Exams
January 24-26, 2022

Pontiac African American
Read- February 15, 2022

Registration form:
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1F
AIpQLScK8tPMXYfoipkQL8B64U
HkUVE9Oddq_vU4F-7n42ZUMxhJ
Ew/viewform

Dear Parents / Guardian,
We are so excited to be back online with our scholars

MiStar Parent Portal -
This year parents will receive report cards through MiSTAR.
Elementary parent, please email Mrs. Ana Mendoza
mendoza@pontiacacademy.org if you do not have a valid email
address on file or having problems logging in. Parents with
scholars in the Middle school please email Ms. Tina Rogers,
rogerst@pontiacacademy.org

Food distribution
Every Thursday from 2:00 -4:00 p.m. we will distribute food in
front of the Elementary

K-5th Grade Students Coats and Curriculum Resources

Drive-thru Distribution

Friday, January 21, 2022,

12:30 - 3:00

Please wear your mask and stay in your car

As always, thank you for all that you do to support our school.

Happy New Year!

Pamela Williams, K-8th Grade  Principal,

williamsp@pontiacacademy.org
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K-5 Drive-thru Curriculum, Coats and

Supply Distribution

Please Wear your Mask and  Do Not Get Out of Your Car

Friday, January 21, 2022
12:30 - 3:00 p.m.

Pamela Williams, K-8th GradePrincipal

Mr. Gillespie, K-5th grade Dean of Students

Mrs. Martin - 6th -8th Grade

Free Coats to the First 60
Families

to Drive - thru
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